
Rhode Island Bridge Association, Inc. 

Minutes of Unit 145 Gala 

October 21, 2017 

    

 

 

Call to Order: 

President, Paula Najarian, called the meeting to order after the luncheon 

 

President’s Comments:  

 Thank you to all of our wonderful RI Bridge members. 

 Thank you to the Board Members. 

 

Secretary’s Report:     

Approved 

Treasurer’s Report:  

 Treasurer’s Reports were reviewed and approved unanimously. 

 

New Business: 

 Meg Gousie, head of the nominating committee presented the slate and it was approved 

unanimously.  Paula Najarian (President) Marshall Williams (Vice President) Joseph 

Brouillard (Treasurer) and Linda Ahrens (Secretary). 

 Meg Gousie, presented the new board members for 2017; Barbara Barrett, Arthur (Butch) 

Norman, and Stan Williams. 

 The Unit Mini McKenney and Ace of Spades medals were presented.  Please see the following 

links for all the winners, ranks and names. 

 

http://web2.acbl.org/As400/mpraces/unit/2016/ac145.htm 

http://web2.acbl.org/As400/mpraces/unit/2016/mm145.htm 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 1:50PM 

   

http://web2.acbl.org/As400/mpraces/unit/2016/ac145.htm
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